/[ CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE PHILIPPINES
Nagoya
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“PuBLIK, NG PILIPINF

NOTICE OF AWARD

1 June 2022

Sir,

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Procurement
Committee (PC) of the Consulate General of the Philippines, Nagoya as contained
in its Resolution No. (CVB) 05 - 22, the Consulate General is awarding the contract
for the procurement of a contract for the lease of venue with catering for the
reception to commemorate the 124" Anniversary of the Proclamation of Philippine
Independence on 13 June 2022 at the rate of NINE HUNDRED NINETY-EIGHT
THOUSAND THREE HUNDRED SIXTEEN JAPANESE YEN (JPY998,316) or
approximately FOUR HUNDRED EIGHTY-NINE THOUSAND NINE HUNDRED
THIRTY-FIVE PESOS (PhP489,935.00) only, inclusive of taxes and other charges,
subject to the Department of Foreign Affairs’ accounting and auditing rules and
regulations, and subject to the signing of the Contract.

Very truly yours,

Mr. Tomokazu Koide
Sales Manager
Hilton Nagoya
3-3 Sakae 1-Chome, Naka-ku
Nagoya. Aichi 460-0008



